From: Clarke, John 
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2015 3:02 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Out of town trip

This training took place in Shelby North Carolina at the Hurst tool company, on site training.

Sent from my iPhone

From: Clarke, John 
Sent: Friday, May 29, 2015 2:55 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Out of town trip
 

Steve,
I've returned from the trip for Hurst tool training that was on May 26-28. This trip was paid for by Hurst and Air One. If there is anything that is required feel free to contact me.
Thanks, have a good weekend.
 
 
John Clarke
Commander
Bureau of Logistics

Chicago Fire Department

